
Happy Christmas 2024! 

 

As 2004 comes to an end, 
we head back to Australia to 
celebrate Christmas with 
family and friends and 
followed with another 
milestone family event. We 
look forward to our return 
mid January and will resume 
sharing our wonderful 
journey with you then. Have 
a wonderful Christmas, a 
Happy New Year. Wishing 
you an exciting 2025. David 
and Cathy.  

Pictured at the new Siem 
Reap International Airport








